
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

September 2017 

Dear Parents, 

CYCLE RACK 
 

The following children have applied to use the cycle rack.  On receipt of their signed agree-

ment, they will be able to use the cycle rack. 

 

Year 1 

Harley Coltman 

Logan McCarthy 

 

Year 4 

Mason Lambert 

Olivia Spong 

Olivia Westerberg 

 

Year 2 

Albert Dennis 

Millie Conroy 

Mylah Jupp 

Kaiden Lambert 

Nicole Westerberg 

Jayden Prosser 

Joseph Delaney 

 

Year 5 

Kayleigh Hiscock 

Ellie McCarthy 

Ellie-May Love 

Aaron Rodrigues 

 

Year 3 

Alex Balmer 

Grace Coltman 

Zak Martin 

Brooke Scott 

 

Year 6 

Stephanie Forster 

Billy Blight 

Tony Newman 

Bobby Wakeling 

Ben Lacey 

Sophie Roberts 

 

These are the children who have been allocated a space.  There are still places available, 

please apply via the office where forms are available. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
 

Mrs E. Lane 

Headteacher 

Northwick Park Primary and 

Nursery Academy 
Company No. 9154404 

 

Third Avenue, Canvey Island, Essex. SS8 9SU 

Telephone: ( 01268 ) 684554          Fax:  01268 510783 

www.northwickpark.essex.sch.uk 

 

Headteacher:  Emma Lane 

http://www.northwickpark.essex.sch.uk/


 

SCHOOL RULES 

FOR CYCLE RACK USE 
 

 

 

 

 

 
When using the school cycle sheds, I agree to: 

 

 

 

1. Always wear a cycle helmet when riding to school. 

 

2. Keep my bicycle in good working order. 

 

3. Bring a chain and padlock to secure my cycle in the rack. 

 

4. Dismount outside the school and walk the cycle to the rack. 

 

5. Not ride around the school grounds. 

 

6. Tell the school if I no longer want to ride to school. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Signed  ……………………………………. Parent/Guardian 

 

 

 

Print Name  ……………………………………. Child 

 

 

 


